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In the article, “Quick Takeaways for Employers on the New DOL White Collar Exemption

Regulations,” featured in Small Business Council Big Ideas, Courtney Leyes highlights the key

things employers need to know about the Fair Labor Standards Act’s (FLSA) new white collar

exemption regulations.

To read the full article, please visit Small Business Council Big Ideas.

Related People

Courtney Leyes

Partner

615.488.2902

Email

http://www.memphischamber.com/Newsroom/SBC-BIG-IDEAS/July-2016/Quick-Takeaways-for-Employers-on-the-New-DOL-White
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/courtney-leyes.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/courtney-leyes.html
tel:615.488.2902
mailto:cleyes@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

